
                                                                            Student Activities  

             Board Report May 2023

The 21st Century After School Tutoring Program is currently providing In-Person tutorial services at the 
following centers are Browning Elementary - Napi Elementary - Browning Middle School - Browning High 
School. Staff have been offering tutoring services (all subjects), STEM, STREAM, family engagement 
activities, and college/career opportunities. 

Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht/21st Century/Spookanapii programs recently collaborated with BCC & Head Start to 
Honor our 2023 Graduates with a Spring Powwow. The Powwow was a success with lots of dancers of all 
ages. All contestants/drummers were paid out, Thanks to BCC/Head Start and BTBC for 
donations/Sponsoring the event.

Our last day for the after-school programs will be May 25, 2023. A plan has been set for a summer 
program for June and July, we do plan on collaborating with EE-Kah-KI-Maht and having our program 
based on STREAM Experiments/Activities (Science, Technology, Reading, Arts & Math) Family 
engagement activities will be offered weekly. 

Here is some of the activities that will be offered. 
*Lava *Volcano making *Playdough *Paper Rockets *Skittles Experiment *Kite Experiments

- Cultural Cooking - Basic cooking/baking recipes (age/grade appropriate)
- Art’s and Craft’s projects ranging from drawing, coloring, building towers and painting 

projects. 
- Gardening – Gardening project’s 
- Exercising – daily exercising 
- Google Earth – Virtual Tours of historic places from around the world.
- Drones – Intro to learning to fly drones.
- Robotics – Building solar robots.
- Blackfeet Star Story – Star Story lessons with telescopes. (Star Gazing).

Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht Grades K-8th will be combining with summer school, they will provide 
Recreational/Structured Play, Cultural Activities, Grades 9-12th will be at the High School this 
year from 5pm-9pm open gym, weight room, cardio room, sport camps and cultural activities. 

All Staff will be required to attend First Aid and Trauma Informed day training.
Transportation will be offered daily at the end of the day to bring students home (in-town only).

A flyer will be posted and emailed soon. We are excited to be back with the students during the summer 
season. Thank you.

Sincerely, 

Heidi Bull Calf
Student Activities Coordinator 


